
Council Meeting – 13 January 2011 
 

 

 
 
8.1 QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR ALLAM TO THE CABINET MEMBER 

FOR CABINET MEMBER FOR CO-ORDINATION AND CENTRAL SERVICES – 
COUNCILLOR SEAMAN-DIGBY 

 
Following a substantial out-of-court settlement paid in July 2010 for personal injury 
compensation to an adult education teacher who suffered severe damage to her 
voice while employed by Hillingdon Council, is an investigation being carried out 
into why no adequate corrective action was taken to ameliorate her working 
conditions? 
 

8.2 QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR SANDHU TO THE CABINET 
MEMBER FOR PLANNING AND TRANSPORTATION – COUNCILLOR 
BURROWS 

 
How many times and by how many contractors has the bridge over the M4 to 
Harlington High Street been resurfaced in the last 12 months? 
 

8.3 QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR MARKHAM TO THE CABINET 
MEMBER FOR PLANNING AND TRANSPORTATION – COUNCILLOR 
BURROWS 

 
Does the Cabinet Member agree with me that we should publicly thank our staff for 
maintaining front line refuse collection and road gritting services during the recent 
bad weather? 

 
8.4 QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR RICHARD MILLS TO THE CABINET 

MEMBER FOR PLANNING AND TRANSPORTATION – COUNCILLOR 
BURROWS 

 
Can the Cabinet Member advise what range of Highway improvements will now be 
possible following Mayor Boris Johnson's announcement before Christmas of 
financial support to Hillingdon? 

QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS  


